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President Trump Visits Midwest Producers 
On Tuesday, President Donald Trump visited Council Bluffs, Iowa, to tour and deliver
remarks to producers at Southwest Iowa Renewable Energy, LLC. In his discussion,
President Trump focused on the finalization and implementation of the year-round E-15
rule, which was something he had promised earlier in his presidential term. The
President also spoke on other accomplishments his Administration has made for rural
America and American agriculture. National Sorghum Producers board directors,
legislative committee members and Nebraska association staff and directors attended
the event. NSP appreciates the President's continued support of American agriculture
and the implementation of the year-round E-15 rule.




